
From: Scott Cathey <scottcatheyy77@icloud.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/5/2017 7:10:34 AM
Subject: Flags

Hello again.   This is Scott Cathey.  I had contacted you about getting some statehouse flags to use in our Awana program and to hang 
in our Gym.  You responded that the lt governor would be glad to get us some flags to use in our church programs but would have to 
figure out a way to get them to us.   

Here are a few suggested options that may help.  

1.   The flags could be dropped if at the pharmacy anytime and I could pick them up there.   Just notify me when they arrive.  

2.   You could mail them to my home. 
  Scott Cathey
 3342 Trail Road
 Belton SC 29627
If needed I could pay for postage if this would help.  

3.   If Kevin was in town and wanted to make a statement, he could hand deliver them at the beginning of the awana program when we 
do the pledges.  Maybe even say a word to the kids and adult workers.   

Just some ideas and maybe helpful options.  I know how busy it is this time of year especially so I understand having a ful schedule will 
probably eliminate #3.  

Again thanks so much in advance for working with us and helping us show the kids the importance of our flag and our freedom it 
represents.  

Thank you for your time
Scott Cathey
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